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Helms Briscoe is an exceptional  company that provides  professional  guidance to ensure 

 
 

that your event is correctly put together.   Their knowledge of what to  ask on behalf of 

 
 

the client is very  reassuring  that you will receive the  best needed  for a successful event. 

 
 

I would never do this without the help of HB. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

'Eve Reagan 

Coweta County Board of Commissioners 

Georgia Records Association, President, ERMS 

  





 

Rosa Vega, works for no-charge!  She did a really good job finding us hotels for next year and I plan on 

using her from now on to locate hotels for CIR’s panel meetings.  She is very professional and takes the 

edge off of dealing with the hotels directly.  She is the go to person for all your needs and concerns.  I 

highly recommend use her (company) to find hotels for  annual meetings and any other functions that 

requires hotel space.  She was great! 

C. Jackson 

Administrative Coordinator 
Cosmetic Ingredient Review 
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American Society of Aviation Artists 

 

 

 

Hi Rosa, 

Our hotel is a big hit! You are a gem among gems! We want you to help us for 

2015 and beyond! 

Thank you so much for all the amazing work you did in finding this hotel for us. 

The staff couldn’t have been more helpful and accommodating. Everyone 

attending the forum for the week told me how this was the best one ever, and I 

must give credit where credit is due—to you. By you finding the perfect location, it 

set the tone for a wonderful week filled with great workshops, delicious dinners, 

and fabulous events. 

I am so looking forward to working with you for each and every forum we 

schedule in the future. Have a great week and I’ll be in touch! 

 

Nanette 

 

Nanette O’Neal 

Executive Secretary 

American Society of Aviation Artists 

www.asaa-avart.org.  

http://www.asaa-avart.org/


 

 

HB Testimonial: 

I have been doing this hotel comparison thing for 15 years, and every year it has been a chore. For the 

last two years we have slowly been adding HelmsBriscoe to the mix, first in Chicago, this year we added 

San Francisco, and for 2015, Rosa will be helping with New York as well.  

 

She has been a life saver. Not only does she know what to ask for, and how to get good value for our 

group, she also knows what is important to me. She is very helpful, knowledgeable about the industry, 

and a delight to work with. 

 

Sara Falconer 

URTA 

 



 

January, 2014 

 

Dear Rosa, 

You’ve been beyond helpful and I could not have done this process without you! 

 

 

Christie Park 

Human Oncology & Pathogenesis Program 

Memorial Sloan-Kettering Cancer Center 

 


